Shubam and Sasidharan

Chartered Accountants
J
25™ July 2022
VACANCY FOR ARTICLESHIP
To,

The Deputy Secretary,

Institute of Chartered Accountants of India,
Southern Indian Regional Council,

No.122, Mahatma Gandhi Road,
Nungambakkam, Chennai-600 034.

Respected Sir,

Ref: In favour of ICAIl Institute Notice Board

Sub: Articleship Vacancy -6 Nos.

We would like to inform you that there are vacancies in our firm for CA students who wish to
pursue their articleship training.

We provide exposure in the category of Internal Audit, GST compliances, TDS compliances,
Statutory audits, Income tax compliances and various other attest functions undertaken by
professional audit firms.

Interested candidates can please contact to the below mentioned numbers and send their
resumes to email id.

Mobile : 9003075539 / 9952946878

Email id : sasifca39 @gmail.com / shubam@casands.com

Request your kind self to display this letter on the website and premises of the institute for
the best interests of the students.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,

For M/s. Shubam and Sasidharan
Chartered Accountants

R.&8:
(SASIDHARAN RAJU)
Partner
Place: Chennai

Second Office : No.8, New No.19, Ground Floor, Vasu Street, Kilpauk, Chennai - 600 010.
Mobile : +91 90030 75539, E.Mail : sasifca39@gmail.com
Office : No.2/2A, Demellows, NMZ Complex, Choolai, Chennai - 600 112.
Mobile : +91 99529 46878, E.Mail : b.shubam@gmail.com



